
 
 
 
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 
(Circular Dated: 22/01/2018) 

Dear Parents, 
 

69th Republic Day of India will be celebrated on Friday, January 26, 2018 at 8.00 am in the school. All 
the parents are invited to attend the programme. 
 

Students of Class I to XII will report to their class teachers at 7.30 am in white uniform. However, students 
participating in the programme will wear the dress as per instructions given to them by their teachers.  
 

Prizes for all the co-curricular activities of Classes I to IV will be distributed on 26/01/2018. 
 

The students will be allowed to go back home at 11.00 am. 
 

Venue   :  KINDERGARTEN BLOCK 
 

Regards, 
 
 
 

T. R. BROWN 
Principal 
 


